
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 15, 2003 
 
 
Mr. Paul Pudge 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
26th floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Pudge: 
 
Re:  Combined Distribution Service Area Amendments Proceeding 
Board File No. RP-2003-0044  
 
Please find enclosed the argument of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
(VECC) for the above-noted file.  This submission is in response to the Board’s 
Procedural Order No. 4 with respect to submissions related to the jurisdictional 
issue outlined in Hydro One Networks Inc.’s letter of May 8, 2003 to the Board. 
 
We have enclosed 6 hard copies along with a disk version. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Sue Lott 
Counsel for VECC 
 
 
Cc:  list of parties – by courier 


